
SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL 
SUGARLOAF ELEMENTARY/MIDDLE SCHOOL 

Wednesday February 8, 2023 at 8:30 am 
In-person attendance media center & virtual attendance via Teams 

 
Roll Call -- In person: Brett Unke, Jenny O’Brien, Sarah Sheer, Kelley Haack-Maltz, Halley Haack, Desiree Perez, Rose 
Horn, Darcy Wadsworth, Kim Minor, Jill Palladino + guests 
Virtual: Walt Howarth, Steve Markey + guests  
 
SAC Chair Report – Jenny O’Brien 
 

 On a motion by Desiree Perez and a second by Kelley Haack-Maltz the minutes from the January 11th meeting 
were approved.  

 Employee of the Month  
o February – Mrs. McNaughton 
o Nominations are open via email for March – May, voting will occur via email later this month  

 
Principals Report – Brett Unke 

 
 Campus Transition / Ribbon Cutting for New Construction  

o New loop finished end of March  
o April – Ribbon Cutting Ceremony  
o New Parent Drop off will open May  

 

 Progress Monitoring / Student Reports  
o Data currently being analyzed to plan and drive instruction  

 

 Volunteers on Campus / Field Trips/ Level 1 Clearance  
o Anyone interested in participating in school events should begin paperwork  

 

 Calendar Review  
o Mr. Unke will check on school website calendar to ensure it is updated 

 
Other Business + Public Input  
 

 Sarah Cox  
o Military Counselor  
o April is month of military child  

 
 
Without further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:52 am. 
 
Minutes recorded by Sarah Sheer, SAC Secretary  


